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 SATs breakfast club 

 
Friday 1st March 2024 

 
Dear parent/ carer of Year 6 pupils 
 
Before we know it, SATs week will be upon us! Children in Year 6 have been working extremely hard in 
school to enable them to be the best they can be. 
 
This year SATs will take place week commencing 13th May and there will be tests on the Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of this week. All tests will take place in the mornings. From 8:40am, 
children will be involved in warm up activities and relaxing exercises to prepare and energise them for 
the tests themselves.  
 
After the success of the SATs breakfast club in previous years, we will once again offer all children the 
chance to come into school from around 8:00am to have their breakfast in school. This will be offered 
free of charge to all children. The breakfast will be fruit juice, milk, fruit, cereals, yogurts, toast and other 
breakfast items with a variety of toppings (yes, there will be chocolate spread)! We are anticipating a 
gradual arrival of pupils between 8:00am and 8:15am to enable us to provide staggered sittings in the 
Plaza.  
 
If your child will be joining us for breakfast during SATs week, please complete the Form set on 
ParentMail by Tuesday 19th March. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Mrs R Roberts 
Year 6 Lead 


